
23 December 2009 
 

 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

OUTOTEC INCREASES OFFER TO $1.35 
 
 
 
Ausmelt Limited (ASX:AET) has received the attached letter from Outotec Pty Ltd (Outotec) under 
which Outotec will increase its offer price for Ausmelt shares to $1.35   All other terms and 
conditions of the Increased Outotec Takeover Offer announced on 21st December 2009 will remain 
the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mr Paul Abbott, Managing Director 
Ausmelt Ltd      
Telephone:  03 9794 6200    
Email:  paul.abbott@ausmelt.com.au 

Mr Mark Hardgrave 
M&A Partners Pty Ltd 
Telephone +61 415 533 776 
Email: mhardgrave@mapartners.com.au 
 

 

 
 

 

Ausmelt Limited 
12 Kitchen Road 
Dandenong 3175 
Victoria Australia 

Tel: + 61 3 9794 6200 
Fax: + 61 3 9794 9411 
Website: www.ausmelt.com.au 
Email: info@ausmelt.com.au 
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